
Sermon Series: Spiritual Disciplines Series 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: Matthew 6: 5-8; 16-18 pg. 1504 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “Discipline of Prayer and  

Meditation” 

_______________________________________________ 

Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to  

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video. 

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-889-
3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Remember, 
we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to 
do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
 Pray for those in assisted living: Jeanette Groenenboom, Jack Hurd, 

and Geneva Wissink. 
 Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Angie 

Calsbeek, Minnie De Jong, Tracy Den Beste, Joy Langstraat, and Mari-
an Zevenbergen. 

 Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff 
and Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. 
and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 Barb Berkenpas has been battling cancer for the past several 
months. She recently finished chemotherapy. Word was received this 
morning that things have changed quickly for Barb. She was airlifted 
to Sioux Falls to the Sanford Heart Hospital where she has found out 
she has pneumonia, probably from lung damage from the chemo 
drug. Her family has been told she has days to live. As you can imag-
ine, the family is in shock and trying to deal with this news about 
their wife, mother and grandmother. They are asking for no visitors 
as Barb tires very easily. They have asked for prayer. Please pray for 
Barb and her husband, Carl, her son Sean and his family and her 
daughter Erin and her family. We pray God's will be done.  

 April Buysman is at the Health Center in Rock Rapids recovering 
from her recent surgery to her ankle. She will be there for several 
weeks as she heals. 

 
Thank You: 
 Thank you to everyone who sent cards and called after my surgery . 

Thanks to the FRC ladies that brought meals and to Pastor Luke for 
his calls and prayers. ~Josie Herrboldt 


